High Commission for the
People’s Republic of Bangladesh _
3.5.R.G. Senanayake Mawatha, Colombo-7, Sri Lanka.

No. bhc-col/214.01/23

The High Commission for the People's Republic of Bangladesh in Colombo presents its
compliments to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka
and has the honour to inform that the Directorate General of Medical Education of the Ministry
of Health and Family Welfare of Bangladesh has announced admission of foreign students in
Medical and Dental Colleges for the academic year 2022-2023. The circular in this regard is
attached herewith.

It would be deeply appreciated if the esteemed Ministry may kindly disseminate the
circular among the Sri Lankan students for MBBS/BDS degree in Bangladesh. All applications
must be submitted online and no hardcopy of the same needed to submit at this High
Commission.

The High Commission for the People's Republic of Bangladesh in Colombo avails itself of
this opportunity to renew to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Democratic Socialist Republic
of Sri Lanka the assurances of its highest consideration.

Colombo,
16 February 2023

Ministry of Foreign Affaris

Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka
Republic Building

Colombo 1

[Kind attention: Director General (South Asia)]

Copy to:
Ministry of Education, Isurupaya, Battaramulla [with a request to post on its website]
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